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Dear Mr Fitzgerald

ACCC decision on Viterra Operations Limited’s application to extend and vary
its 2011 Port Terminal Services Undertaking

I refer to Viterra Operations Limited’s (Viterra) application dated 12 December 2013
to vary its 2011 Port Terminal Services Undertaking. This letter is to formally notify
you that the ACCC yesterday consented to Viterra’s application dated 12 December
2013 to extend and vary its 2011 Port Terminal Services Undertaking, pursuant to
Division 6 of Part IIIA of the Competition and Consumer Act 2010 (CCA).

I also acknowledge Viterra’s withdrawal of its earlier application dated 25 July 2013.

The ACCC has published the reasons for its decision on its website
(www.accc.gov.au/wheat) and attaches a copy of the publication to this letter.

In accordance with section 44ZZC of the CCA, the ACCC maintains a public register
of all undertakings and variations it has accepted. Viterra’s 2011 Port Terminal
Services Undertaking, as extended and varied by its application dated 12 December
2013, will shortly be placed on this public register.

I have notified all parties, who made submissions during consultation on Viterra’s
applications, of the ACCC’s decision.

Please contact Scott Sanderson on (03) 9658 6527 if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely

David Salisbury
Deputy General Manager
Fuel, Transport & Prices Oversight Branch



